Chugach Natives
re-elect president

Bob Andersen

George R. “Bob” Andersen
has been re-elected president of
Chugach Natives, Inc. following
the annual meeting of that cor-
poration held on October 20 and
21" the "Sitiirday” before the
AFN convention.

Other officers of the corpo-
ration are: Roy Roehl, chairman
of the board; Walter Meganack,
Ist vice president; John Borod-
kin, 2nd vice president; and Ro-
bert Burk, 3rd vice president.
Corporate secretary is Feona
Fawdin and treasurer, Ruth
Hilty.

In addition to those named
above, those elected to the
board of directors were: Patrick
Barnes, Keith Gordaoff, Mary
Gordaoff, Gilbert Ollestad, and
David Totemoff.

The entire twelve member
board stands for election each
year under Chugach by-laws.

Chugach has purchased a new
building at 837 W. Northern
Lights Blvd., and will be- moving
in shortly after the first of the
year. The building will house
offices of Chugach Natives,
Inc., Meridian Contracting Cor-
poration, and North Pacific Rim,
the non-profit arm.



